
AMERICAN LEGION POST 305 

AND ITS 

 AUXILIARY UNIT 305  

 

INVITE YOU TO OUR  

OPEN HOUSE 
ON SATURDAY, JANUARY 21, 2017 

 

COME AND LEARN ABOUT YOUR AMERICAN LEGION 

 

American Legion Post 305 and American Legion Auxiliary Unit 305 of The Woodlands 
are hosting an Open House. We invite you to come, meet our members and find out 
who we are and how we help veterans, active military personnel and their families. If 
you are wearing a military uniform, or once wore one, or care about anyone who serves 
or has served our country, we would like to meet you. 
 

  WHEN:    Saturday, January 21, 2017 
           9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 
 
  WHERE:  South County Community Center 
           (Next to the Library) 
           2235 Lake Robbins Drive 
           The Woodlands, Texas  77380 
 
Please bring your family, friends and guests. Enjoy a continental brunch on us and 
explore our information tables to discover some of the many programs and activities of 
the American Legion and its Auxiliary in the local area. We serve not only our members, 
but all veterans, active military and their families, as well as helping throughout our 
community. We are volunteers who care about what happens in our community. 
 

  Victoria Glover   Jenny Hamann 

  Victoria Glover    Jenny Hamann 
  Post 305 Commander   Auxiliary Unit 305 President 

  


